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We would like to thank Josie Fear, Diane Lee and Iain Hignell for all their hard work and commitment                   

to the PTA this year. You have all given up a lot of your time and have gone above and beyond. 

Thank you also to all of the Class Reps for volunteering and for encouraging other parents to get                  
involved. Even though it was a shorter year than normal we did have had some very successful                 

events and we couldn’t have done them without your help. 

A big thank you to Miss Ball for her support this year – you have been supportive of our ideas and                     

have given up a lot of your time to attend events and come to meetings. You were also such a                    
massive support to everyone during the lockdown and we would like to thank you for that. We                 
would also like to say a very special thank you to Mrs Dobson and Mrs Port for helping us with the                     

newsletter, selling tickets and keeping tabs on the shed key! Finally, a thank you to all the rest of the                    
staff for all their smiling faces and help at events. 

The following events were organised by the PTA between September 2019 and March 2020: 

● Curry Night 
● Disco 
● Christmas Fair 

● Christmas Cards 
● Santa Letters 
● Movie Night 

● Sponsored Run 

● Cake Sales 

People sometimes underestimate the amount of work that is involved in being on the PTA and often                 
forget that this a volunteer organisation and that we are a registered charity. A lot of work is done                   

behind the scenes to make these events happen so a big thank you to everyone who has                 

volunteered and supported us. 

The 2019/20 PTA team have all kindly agreed to stay on and do another year. We are looking                  
forward to working together and organising some more fun events for all the parents and the                

children and raising money for the school. We wre going to have to be creative and find new ways to                    
raise money virtually. Hopefully it won't be too much longer until we can eo more face to face                  

events! 

Please see the Treasurer’s Report for the review of what has been raised this year and paid for by                   

the PTA. 

Thank you 

Jo and Jo 


